
"Compagnoni, Barry CAPT'
<Barry,A.Compagnoni@usca.
mil>
Sent by:
Barry.A.Compagnoni@usca. m
il

06/26/2009 06:51 PM

To "Mehling, Stephen CAPT' <Stephen.E.Mehling@uscg.mil>

cc "Laura Thielen" <laura.thielen@hawaii.gov>

bcc

Subject FW: DLNR DOCARE Chief

Chief of Staff- just received this from Laura Thielen, who asked that I fonrard it to you.

Laura - be safe on your travels...see you in July!

Aloha
Barry

CAPT Barry Compagnoni
USCG Sector Honolulu
808-842-2&0 (office)
80E-2t6-0829 (mobile)
Barry.a.compagnoni@uscg.mil

---Original Message----
From: Laura.Thielen@hawaii. gov [mai lto : Laura.Th ielen(Ehawai i. eov]
Sent Friday, June 26, 2009 O9:20 PM Pacific Standard Time
To: Russell.Y.Tsuji@hawaii.gov; Compagnoni, Barry CAPT; Norris, Andrew CDR
Cc: sean.fahey@uscg.mi; Annette.L.Kahalewai@hawaii.gov
Subject DLNR DOCARE Chief

Aloha Gentlemen,

As you know, I will be out of town for the next week or two.

Russell Tsuji, our Deputy Director, will be the primary contact while I'm gone. If you need any further information
regarding the DOCARE Chief position or anyttring else to complete your analysis, please dont hesitate to contact
him. Russell's phone number is 587-0402.

I spoke with Capain Steve Matrling today, and I understand that one big hurdle is a federal law that prohibits a
military person fiom holding an elected or appointed job. The DOCARE Chief position is a state civil service
position that is selected through the civil service competitive hiring. So that should not be a problem.

Steve told me you guys are working through some final details and may have something firm by end of next week. I
told him I'd send him Russell's contact information, and that Russell or I will give him a call towards the end of next
week to touch base.

For Russell's information, Captain Barry Compagnoni's phone number is E42-2640
Andy Norris is 535-3241
Sean Fahey is 535-3242

I don't have Capt. Steve Matrling's e-mail, so Barry I'd appreciate if you can forward this to him. His number is
535-3201.

Mahalo all for helping us out with this effort. We are very excited to get him on board as soon as possible if


